
 

RFP #2122-01 for Gilroy School Food Authority Procuring for Consulting and Purchasing 

Responses to Questions 

 

RFP approved by Governing Board on 2/3/2022. 

This Q&A is posted: Monday, February 14, 2022 

Question was received February 13, 2022. 

Q. We respectfully submit the following questions regarding RFP #2122-01.  GUSD responded to a 

question regarding the 21-day menu cycle, by posting menus. Are these the menus that all 

prospective bidders would be required to provide for the first 21 days, along with recipes and 

ingredients? 

A: Yes, GUSD wants to see the 21-day menu cycle.  

 


